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Effective Wednesday, March 18, 2020 
 

Congregate Meal Sites Will Be Closed For Dine-In Lunches 
 
Although there are no reported cases of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) in El Dorado County as 
of 13 March 2020, as a precaution, beginning Wednesday, March 18th, the congregate meal 
sites throughout the County will be closed for dine-in lunches for the remainder of March. We 
will reevaluate the need for continued closure at the end of March. However, we will still 
provide lunches as “to-go” meals for pick-up at designated congregate dining sites. 

 
The procedure to reserve and pick-up a meal “to-go” is as follows: 
 
1. Contact the Senior Nutrition program at (530) 621-6160 to reserve your meal. You must 

call before 9am on the day you wish to pick up your meal.    
 
2. If you are leaving a message, please provide your full name, phone number, and the site 

where you want to pick up your meal.   
 

Meal Pick up locations are as follows: 
Placerville Senior Center   Pioneer Park Community Center 
Greenwood Community Center  Tahoe Senior Center 
Cameron Park Community Center  Pollock Pines Community Center 

 
Meal Pick-up will NOT be available at: 

El Dorado Hills Senior Center 
Diamond Springs Lions Hall 

 
Meals normally served at El Dorado Hills Senior Center can be picked up at the 
Cameron Park Community Center.  
Meals normally served at Diamond Springs Lions Hall can be picked up at the 
Placerville Senior Center. 

 
3. Meals can be picked up between 11:00 a.m. and 12:15 p.m. 
 
4.  You will be required to sign for your lunch. 
 

Note:  No one will be allowed to eat at the pick-up locations. 


